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I oppose HB 3390 since it restricts our American freedoms. Trapping, hunting, and 

fishing helps keep the wildlife healthy and from being overpopulated, while it creates 

valuable income for funding wildlife restoration projects. Fur sales are an important 

part because it allows people to use all parts of the animals and produces many jobs. 

Trapping is a useful tool thats needed now more than ever. Since I was a child, I 

have witnessed the mule deer population decline and the predators are strongly 

increasing. The use of fur benefits all of the ground nesting birds from 

turkeys,grouse,quail, and sage grouse. Fly fishing uses many types of fur for their 

businesses and cold weather gear. 


